
ROCKVIIIE DlVlSloN
M e c hon i t ' n I C ottt ruc t o rs

June 8, 2005

Hutchinson International Corp. T/A United Rigging
6601 Ammendale Road
Beltsville, MD 20705

Attention: ShirleyHutchinson, President

REF: U. S. Capitol Visitor Center, Sequence 2
Washington, D. C.
John J. Kirlin, Inc. Project # 1259

SUB: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Ms. Hutchinson,

Our firm respectfully wishes to express our sincere appreciation for the exceptional performance of the
Rigging of the Mechanical Equipment in the Service Level Mechanical Room at the above referenced
proFct.

This unique high profile security and difficult work was made possible by your professional staff, which
should be recognized, for an excellent job well done.

Please recognize the following individuals.

John J.Kirlin,,*

Pat Nickoles
James Tippins
Charles Rothenbecker
Donnie Ortman

Your performance will be shared with our prgect management staff and we look forward to
working together in the near future.

Thank you very much for a job well done.

Should you have any questions, please callthe undersigned at (202) 5Y-1920.

Very truly yours,

Project Executive

RM/cmw
CC: Jimmy Quine
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